


—-----PRESS RELEASE—----- 

PEER releases new single

MIDDELBURG - For the first time since their 2019 debut album, the 
Dutch poprockband PEER is putting out a new single “Thinking About 
You”. The song is about the longing for a sense of stability and security 
within a relationship. The track is poppy with an edge and lots of energy. The 
song will be released on October 21st on all streaming platforms. 
This single is the first in a series of 3 songs that the band will release leading 
up to a brand new EP.
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